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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: DeLeon, Josepha <JDXD@chevron.com>
Sent: Monday, August 21, 2017 4:13 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Tucker, Shelly
Subject: Henshaw Deep #5 - Final C-141
Attachments: Henshaw Deep No. 5 - Final C141 01292011.pdf

Mike, attached is the final C-141 for spill that occurred at the Henshaw Deep #5 on January 29, 2011, 
2RP-602.   
 
 
Josie DeLeon, HES Specialist –  
Compliance Support – Environmental 
Chevron - MCBU 
(New Mexico, East Texas and Ft. Stockton Areas) 
1616 W. Bender Blvd. 
Hobbs, NM  88240 
575‐263‐0424 
432‐425‐1528 ‐ cell 
jdxd@chevron.com 

 
 


